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Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, August 15, 2016 8:13 AM
To: 'Terri Jackman'
Subject: RE: Increase in FPL base rate

Good morning, Ms. Jackman,  
 
Thank you for contacting the Florida Public Service Commission. Your comments will be placed in consumer 
correspondence for Docket No. 160021‐EI. 
 
For further information on FPL’s request, please review the PSC’s Special Report:  
http://www.floridapsc.com/Files/PDF/Publications/SpecialReports/sr‐‐2016‐06‐florida_power___light_company.pdf. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sandra Soto 
Commission Deputy Clerk I  
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413‐6010                   
 
 

From: Terri Jackman [mailto:jackmant@comcast.net]  
Sent: Saturday, August 13, 2016 10:36 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Increase in FPL base rate 
 

Please read this for the hearing on August 22. Docket #160021-E1 
 
I receive electricity from FPL, as does everyone in Florida.  We are at their mercy 
as we have no other options for electric service.  Many of the customers of FPL 
are on limited retirement or Social Security only.  The requested increase is 
outrageous!  This will line the pockets of the investors and the top managers of 
the company.  This increase will hurt so many folks in Florida.  The elderly are 
especially vulnerable as they have NO way to increase their income which is often 
Social Security 
 
I hope that the Public Service Commission will seriously assess this exorbitant 
increase.  We have so many homeless, hungry and poor barely managing in 
Florida.    I hope that the Commission reconsiders this huge increase to make the 
rich richer and the poor, poorer. 
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Theresa E Jackman 
4768 Club Dr. 
Port Charlotte, FL. 33953 




